


Devon Intermediate School Newsletter 

Kia ora Whanau 

 

Week 4 of Term 2 and we have several events on the horizon which are 

keeping us busy. 

 

We are holding a Pink Shirt Mufti Day this week on Friday. All students 

are eligible, but they must pay a gold coin donation if they are wearing 
mufti.  

 

Our amazing Parent Link Group are holding a Bingo Night this Friday 

night at the New Plymouth Fishing Club. Doors open at 6pm and the 

action starts at 7 pm. We would love to see you there, bring some 

dollars, buy some cards and raffles and let’s have some fun. Can you 
let the office know if you are coming, please feel free to bring some 

friends. 

 

Wednesday the 24th May sees our Young Leaders heading to the 
National Young Leaders conference in Palmerston North and also, we 

have our annual winter sports exchange at Manukorihi Intermediate. 

Once we have the draw for this event, we will post it on our Facebook 

page. It would be great to see our whanau out at Manukorihi 

Intermediate supporting our teams. 
 

A reminder that we will be holding a Teacher Only Day on Friday June 

2nd so there will be no classes. Monday the 5th the school is shut due to 

it being Kings Birthday Weekend. 

 
This Saturday we have our Hoops in Schools launch. It starts at 2.30 and 

goes for an hour and there will be a meet and greet with the players 

including Breakers, Tall Ferns and Airs players. All are welcome, 
especially our basketball players and their whanau. 

 

The last two days of this term there will be no normal classes as we will 

be holding our pathway and planning meetings. Students and whanau 

meet with the teacher to discuss progress to date and to set goals for 

the second half of the year. More information will come out closer to 

the time. 

Hoping everyone has a good week 

 

Nga mihi 

 

 

Jenny Gellen 

26 April 2023 

 

DATES TO NOTE   

 

 
Friday 19th May 

Pink Shirt Mufti Day 

 

 
Friday 19th May 

Parent Link Bingo Night 

Fundraiser 

 

 
Wednesday 24th May 

Devon vs Manukorihi  at 

Manukorihi 

 

 
Wednesday 24th May 

Young Leaders confer-

ence 

 

 
Friday 26th May 

Mana Reward Day  

 

 
Friday 26th May 

PCT Challenge 

 

 
Friday  2nd June 

Teacher only day 

 

 
Monday 5th June 

Kings Birthday ob-

served.  

School is closed.  

 

 
Wednesday 14th June 

Mufti day for AIMS 

games 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

BINGO NIGHT FUNDRAISER 

 
The Parent Link Group of Devon Intermediate are 

holding their inaugural Bingo Night fundraiser on    
Friday 19th of May at the New Plymouth Fishing 
club. 

This is a family friendly event for our community 
and should be a great night out with meals and 

drinks available from the club. Lots of prizes to be 
won.  
 

Bingo cards will be $5 each with lots of great pizes 
to be won.  
 

A big thank you to our lovely sponsors for Bingo 
night.  

 

Creatives in Schools 

 

We are making steady progress with our Crea-
tives in Schools Art project. The main body of 
the mural design is drawn and we are now 

starting to add colour. 
 

Also, we have panels designed for the school 
entrance/foyer area. Students are excited 
about the project. 

 
For information on getting involved please con-
tact the school office. 
 




